

Dyers Hall Road Leytonstone London E11 4AE

Headteacher — Ms Avani Higgins B.A.(Hons)

seize the day

## Dear Parents/Carers

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome all the new students and their families to Connaught School for Girls. I know you will find it is a great school. If your child is returning, then welcome back.

Every year we collect a voluntary donation of £5 per term to school fund from each family. We understand that the last few years have been challenging for some parents and therefore the school did not request donations.

We use this donation, like many schools, to organise a number of activities which enables your daughter to have a rich and broad educational experience beyond the National Curriculum taught in lessons.

## The activities include

- Breakfast club
- Visits to the theatre, museums, art galleries, pantomime
- Extra-curricular activities, clubs and societies for the girls
- Visits to the school by theatre companies, special speakers and performers
- Contribution towards special events such as Year 11 Leavers' event.

Activities like these helps make the school flourish - but can cost extra money. In order to support these activities, we need parents to support the school fund. I know that you value the quality of the provision at Connaught and hope that you are able to support the school by contributing to these activities.

Payment can be made via ParentPay by selecting the 'School Fund' option or by sending in your donation in an envelope to the school office.

Yours sincerely

Avani Higgins Headteacher

tel: 020 8539 3029 fax: 020 8558 3827

email: school@connaught.waltham.sch.uk web: www.connaught-school.co.uk